
 
 

 

City of Tontitown 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: January 3, 2025 
Subject: Code of Ordinances Update 

To: City Council Members 

The City of Tontitown would like to remind all City Council Members of the importance of 
adhering to the city's Code of Ordinances. These ordinances are designed to maintain safety, 
promote well-being, and ensure the smooth operation of our community. 

Attached are the revisions the Planning Commission has voted to accept and move forward for 
City Council approval. 

Key points to note include: 

1. Chapter 152:  Development and Subdivision Regulations 
2. Chapter 153:  Zoning Regulations  

A full copy of the Code of Ordinances is available for review at City Hall or on the official City 
of Tontitown website. We encourage everyone to familiarize themselves with these regulations 
to contribute to the harmony and prosperity of our community. 

Should you have any questions or require clarification on any ordinance, please contact the City 
Planner's at 479-361-2700 or permits@tontitownar.gov. 

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to making Tontitown a wonderful place to live 
and work. 

Sincerely, 
Brad Spurlock 
City Planner 
City of Tontitown 
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